
From: Patz, Logan W.
To: "Kent Beierle"
Cc: Ortiz, Monica; Al-Najjar, Marwa G.
Subject: The Cage, 4100 Central SE, K17D114
Date: Friday, August 11, 2017 2:10:00 PM
Importance: High

Hello Kent,
 
This plan was going through for building permit and a concern was brought to our attention. The
walls on the parking structure appear to be solid and will obstruct the drivers view from potential
pedestrians.
We would like to add two conditions for approval of final inspection. The conditions would be to add
convex mirrors at the point of egress and signage stating “Slow watch for pedestrians”.
 
Let us know if there is an issue or if you have any questions.
 
Thank you.
 
 

Logan Patz
Planning Department 
Transportation Development 
600 2nd St. NW, Suite 201 
Albuquerque, NM 87102 
505-924-3630
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